
HOLLY GROVE SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

D A T E

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk

We would like to say a Huge Thank you
for all your donations of chocolate and

bottles over the past 2 weeks.
We really do appreciate all your support 

We hope you had a great weekend!We hope you had a great weekend!
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Wow! We were overwhelmed  by
your very generous donations for

the Bag to School Initiative.
The many bags were collected

last week and we raised an
amazing £99 for school.

School closes this Friday, 18th October and reopens Monday 28th October
Have a Great Half Term break!

https://members.phonicstracker.com/reporting/phonemes


!

Here is a list of each
class’ stay and play

sessions for the
Autumn Term. You are

very welcome to
attend the session of
the class your child

belongs to.

Our new parent/carer group ’Chill and
Chat’, will hold its first meeting on

Tuesday 29th October 2024 from 1pm
until 3pm. 

We intend to hold one each month,
future dates can be found on the

school website. 
We hope to have a short presentation

from a community partner, with the
remainder of the session reserved for

an informal chat with other parents
and carers.

We are very excited to reveal that
Yasmeen Suleman, from the Children
and Family Wellbeing Service, will be

our first guest to talk about their
current activities and imparticularly

the NEW - ‘INCLUDE ME’ Send group!
 

Two of our staff, Nick and Michelle,
were invited to the October session to

share ideas with Yasmeen and the
team. Come and join us at the ‘Chill

and Chat,’ to find out more about this
new exciting opportunity!

Chill and Chat



 Well Done to Arthur in Rebecca’s class for
working  very hard in all his lessons last

week!
Keep up the good work Arthur!

We are very proud of you!

WOW! Amazing
work from

Martha|!
She has been
doing some

amazing walking
using her 

frame.

What a
Superstar!

Isla has been creating some beautiful
art work.

Fantastic work Isla!

Oliver has worked
extremely hard in maths-
learning about 3D shapes
and all of their properties

Well Done Oliver!. 

Michael’s class are very
proud of Rehaan fo his

enthusiastic and amazing
work in Maths.

.He is always very helpful
in class too.

Super Work Rehaan!



CHILDREN

Monday 28th  October

School closes for
 half Term
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STAFF

Katie’s Class – Emilia

Samantha’s Class – Martha

Rebecca’s Class - Arthur

Laura’s Class – Freya

Adam’s Class – Archie

Julie’s Class - Manha

 Michael’s Class -Rehaan

Courtney’s Class -Oliver

Josh’s Class– Isla

  Alex’s Class - Aayan

Jenny’s Class - Sofia

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Aadam
Henry

Szymon
Eve

Friday 18th  October

Friday 18th October

Thursday 31st   October

Monday  14th October

Tuesday 15th October

Charity Night

Wear it Pink Day

Photographer in school

Hairdresser in school

Hairdresser in school

Friday 18th October

School Reopens

We are hosting a
Reading/Bug Club Parent

Workshop at school on
Friday, 22nd November! It’s

a great chance to learn
more about how to make
the most of Bug Club and

other reading tools at
home.

Tuesday 29th  October Chill and Chat

Keep an eye out for more details
coming soon via School Spider.
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